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NOTICE 
 

PARK CITY MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 

PROPOSED WATER STANDARD DETAIL REVISIONS 

April 25, 2014 

 

The current Edition of Park City’s Design Standards, Construction Specifications 
and Standard Details establishes standard requirements for constructing Park 
City Water’s transmission and distribution projects. The City’s Water Department 
is in the process of updating and clarifying the document in a major revision to 
the Water Standard Details. 

We are looking to collect feedback from users of the document.  Proposed 
documents have been posted on the PCMC Water website.  Please provide 
comments using the Document Revision Request form provided. 

Proposed Water Standard Plans can be found on the Park City webpage, 
parkcity.org\Doing Business\Water\Projects. 

 

 

 
 


